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Momoko Ishijima

From: Steven Robert Burke 
Sent: Monday, October 6, 2025 1:13 PM
To: Momoko Ishijima
Subject: Plng-2025-0437

WARNING - This email came from an EXTERNAL source. Confirm the sender and its contents are safe before responding, 
opening aƩachment or links. 

Hi Momo, 
Regarding the install of the 15’ Verizon cell towers, that is fine. The only ask i have is to ensure ither carriers like ATT can 
do likewise. I am an ATT cell user and my signal here on Lincoln avenue is absolutely terrible…one bar, that’s it. 
thanks, Steve Burke on Lincoln Ave 
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